Seven Hills District — District 22
2023 Spring Assembly Report

Currently we have 7 Al Anon Meetings in our district, including 1
beginner meeting

o We have 3 meetings that are face to face only

o We have 4 meetings that are hybrid

o Our new meeting is still on hold.
Our Public Outreach Project remains on hold. The books and
information have been purchased.
Our District will continue to fund the ZOOM account for another
year.
Challenges include attracting newcomers and filling service
positions. We have 2 groups that do not have a GR.
We have all district positions filled.
In our next district meeting we will be discussing possible district
sponsored activities.



